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 Since death came through a man, the resurrection of the dead 
comes also through a man. For as in Adam all die, so in 
Christ all will be made alive.  

1 Corinthians  chapter 15 verse 21 

 

 
Sunday 23rd April 2023 

10:30am Worship Service including a visit by Open Doors 

Eagles and Owls will be meeting today 

 

Live at the hall.  For those at the hall, there will be opportunity for and (socially distanced) 

socialising.  Refreshments served at the end of service. 

 

Live on Zoom will be open from 10:00 a.m.  Afterwards we will, as last week, have the option 

of joining others in chat rooms of about 4-5. 

 

If you know of anyone outside of KCBC who joins us, please let them know about the recording or 

alternatively invite them by passing on the Zoom details. If you need help, please contact one of the 

tech team, who will be delighted to assist you - David B, Darren, Jack, Phil, Nick, Richard 

 

Prayer chain  

Nat Bond 01626 366668    email: natfromfife@gmail.com 

If you are not on the chain at the moment, would like to put things on the prayer chain or 

would like to be involved please talk to Nat. 

 

Pastor:  David Goddard    

Secretary: kcbcscribe@hotmail.com 

Newsletter & Website Updates: kcbcnews@btinternet.com 
Website:   http://kcbchurch.org.uk/ 

Facebook group: KCBC at home 

mailto:natfromfife@gmail.com
mailto:kcbcscribe@hotmail.com
mailto:kcbcnews@btinternet.com
http://kcbchurch.org.uk/
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Please remember our diary in your daily prayers 

 

 

Tuesday 25th April 

  9:00am KILTS for helpers 

10:00am KILTS parents/carers with a CAP Money course starting this week. 

 7:30pm Church Members’ Meeting  

 

Friday 28th April 

10:30am Friday Outing to Ullacombe Farm Shop Café Please let Christina know if you 

would like to come so that we can book enough space. 

 

Sunday 30th April  

10:30am Worship Service  

 

 

Notes for your diary 
• Next Craft and Chatter Friday 12th May, location to be advised 

• Next Fellowship Lunch 14th May 

• The Snowdrops group next meet on Monday 15th May, location to be advised 

• Next Friday Outing  26th May 28th at 10.30am. All are welcome.  Please see 

Christina for more information 

• Next Messy Church Saturday 27th May 

 

 

From the minister… 
Can you trust anyone these days?  What do you think?  Trust is a fragile thing yet it is 

what enables us to cooperate in families, communities, even nationally.  We have to 

keep working out who or what we can trust if we are to navigate our way through life.  

It’s more than a feeling and is essential to everyday life. 

 

Companies need people to trust their product so will defend their reputation.  In the 

USA, a company that make the election voting equipment, Dominion, had argued that 

trust in their product was damaged by Fox News by helping to peddle conspiracy 

theories about its equipment after the 2020 presidential election.   This was no small 

thing and both sides agreed a $787.5m (£633m) settlement which was done out of 

court to protect Fox News’ reputation being further damaged in a high-profile 

defamation trial.  Trust – it’s worth big money to protect it. 
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Trust and faith are closely linked.  Our trust in one another is sometimes simply 

assumed or it is hard earned.  Either way, it is worth protecting.  Trust in God, likewise, 

is worth protecting and nurturing.  As trust grows, so we learn to lean on the One we 

trust.   And faith, so similar to trust, is more than a feeling.  It is something we live by.  

 

If you find trust difficult, you may have a very short list of who you can trust these days.   

I assume the Lord is on your list.  But that trust and faith is under regular bombardment, 

yet worth making every effort to strengthen.  So live by faith. 

David 

 

The Alpha Course 

Are you interested in doing the Alpha Course?  If enough people are interested, 

we may be able to hold one after Easter.  If it is only a few, we can hold it in a 

home.  If more, we will go to a larger venue.  What we need to know now is your 

interest.  If you would like to try the Alpha Course at KCBC, please let David or one 

of the leadership team know.  From there we can plan.  

 
 
 

 

Prayer for Ukraine  
 

God of peace and justice, 

we pray for the people of Ukraine today. 

We pray for peace and the laying down of weapons. 

We pray for all those who fear for tomorrow, 

that your Spirit of comfort would draw near to them. 

We pray for those with power over war or peace,  

for wisdom, discernment and compassion to guide their decisions. 

Above all, we pray for all your precious children,  

at-risk and in fear, that you would hold and protect them. 

We pray in the name of Jesus, the Prince of Peace. 

Amen 
 

Archbishop Justin Welby  & Archbishop Stephen Cottrell 
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Congratulations on your dedication Sophie. 

Claire said “Thank you everyone for making today a very special day.” Here 

(with kind permission from Claire) are a few photos. 
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The warehouse is open the first Wednesday of  each month and we hope to go up with 

a load each month so our next visit will be on the 3rd May.  Our main collection day will 

be on Sunday 30th April but we are happy to receive items at any time.   

If you would like any more information or have anything to donate please talk to Nick 

or Sarah 

 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact 

you  are doing” 1 Thess. 5:11  

We need to encourage each other.  Do you have a Bible verse, poem, passage or song or any 
of the following?  Something you are thankful for.  Something that has made you laugh.  If you 
have found something online that would be a good resource for us, please share.  If you don’t 
feel comfortable sharing in “person” this may be the way for you to encourage others.  

Sarah 

 
Linking Lives Update 

Word is spreading among the social prescribers and other NHS agencies and 

we now have one proper referral and a few promised referrals in.  

What I am noticing is that there is more interest in face to face visiting than 

phone calls. Please have a think and a pray about whether you have the 

capacity and the compassion to share an hour a week or so with someone in need of some 

friendly company.  

Remember, there are some really clear boundaries around what you are expected to do and 

full training is a requirement so you won't go in ill-equipped. 

Please come and ask if you have any questions or would like to get involved. Rose 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
How to join the Sunday Service via Zoom'.  
1. Go onto the internet and type kcbchurch.org.uk  
2. On the Home Page in the top right-hand corner is a green 

bar and on it is written "online service" with an arrow. 
3.  Click on the green bar/arrow and you'll go straight to the 

video. 
4.  Either press play or it will automatically start playing 

Shopmobility, Ring & Ride, community cars – 01626 335775. 

Our charity helps people escape their homes in all of the ways above. 
 


